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Training Workshop on Policy
Implementation and Assessment

On June 28, 2024, the Policy,
Planning and Research Division
successfully concluded a three-day
Training Workshop on Policy
Implementation and Assessment.
This workshop, held on June 25, 27,
and 28, brought together key
stakeholders from various divisions
to enhance their understanding and
skills in navigating the complexities
of policy implementation.
The workshop targeted Assistant
Schools Division Superintendents,
Chiefs of CID and SGOD, ROP
Functional Chiefs, Selected ROP
Personnel, PPRD Personnel, and CO
resource persons. Although not all
proposed participants could attend
due to scheduling conflicts,
representatives were sent to ensure
the division’s interests were well-
represented.
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Policy, Planning and Research Division Once Again Hosted a Successful Training Workshop

Workshop Highlights
The workshop covered a comprehensive range of topics, including
the DepEd Policy statement, Policy Development Process, Policy
adoption, Policy Implementation, Analysis techniques, Review, and
Monitoring and Evaluation. Participants were introduced to the
procedures for developing and issuing a procedural map for the
formulation, adoption, and review of DepEd policies. This initiative
aimed to involve DepEd stakeholders in the policy-making process,
ensuring a collaborative approach to effective governance.

Identified the rationale, concepts, and principles of public policy, and
the policy-making process.

Introduced policy analysis and differentiate policy problems and
implementation challenges.

Familiarized participants with the procedures in implementation and
assessment.

Developed implementation and M&E plans consistent with DepEd
policies.
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Where are we heading? 

Moving forward, the division plans to continuously monitor
scheduled activities and provide technical assistance as
needed. Areas for improvement have been identified,
particularly in the implementation phase, and these concerns
will be addressed in future action plans. The impact of these
PPAs will be measured using the Policy implementation plan
and M&E plan tool, ensuring ongoing effectiveness and
improvement.
The Policy, Planning and Research Division remains committed
to enhancing the skills and knowledge of its stakeholders,
contributing to more effective policy implementation and
governance.

policyplanningandreseach

“Effective policy implementation is
not just about creating rules, but
about empowering people to navigate
and shape the future through informed
decisions.”


